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Regarding the SB 210, I am in opposition of returning to in person election sites 

based on the following issues;  when we were able to vote in person, I had 3 young 

kids, worked until 1630, then had to get kids picked up and bring them with me in tow 

so I could do my due diligence and vote.  We stood in line, I didn’t have the luxury of 

fully reading the  literature,  as I can now do & take my time to thoughtfully complete 

my ballot at home, take the completed ballot to the white mail box for pick up by 

county staff for tabulation.  

 

 Now, the concerns are still valid if  SB 210 goes through requiring in person voting  

because work schedules are not always lined up with voting times,  potential of not 

getting to site in timely manner on Election Day.  And a reference to think about is 

with our Veteran’s who seriously take the voting privilege to heart.  Having been a VA 

staff member whom visited home bound Veteran’s, this change of the SB 210 would 

become burdensome for those who served their country.  Sounds as though selective 

voting may be the underlying theme with this change.  Please  squash this SB.  In 

Oregon we have maintained a high integrity of the elections held by allowing our 

current system of Mail in ballots. 


